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LADYBIRDS PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER TERM6 2009


TERM TIMES OPEN; Monday 1st June   Closed Friday 17th July 


                                 Open for term 1   Thursday 3rd September











�3 GENERAL MEMBERS ARE NEEDED, ALSO A TREASURER AND CHAIRPERSON, ASAP. General members will be put on a rota so that they don’t need to attend every meeting.


Ring Louise 01469 569517 NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY. 


�                          


Thursday       9th July             7pm


Tuesday        11th August        7pm


 A.G.M Thursday 10th September 7PM


Tuesday         6th October        7pm


These will be held at Ladybirds. 


� Please make sure you hand these in ASAP as the shops have now finished handing them out.


� We have a few bags left (ask Louise for colours). We have decided to give every child a hat, so if you purchased a hat please contact Louise for a refund. 


� 


Please can we have donations of toys, books, puzzles and MacDonald’s toys before 22nd June (please contact Louise on 01469-569517





� WANTED FOR FRIENDS OF LADYBIRDS KEELBY. Please contact Louise





























THIS LEAFLET IS ALSO AVAILABLE IN LARGE PRINT





IN THE EVENT OF SEVERE WEATHER, eg wind and heavy rain (if the school is closed ladybirds will be closed)


 The following radio stations cover school closures; Lincs FM (102.2 FM)


                                                                                 Radio Lincolnshire (94.9FM)


                                                                                 Radio Humberside (95.9FM /1485 MW)


                                                                                 Viking Radio (96.9FM)


If the pre-school has to be closed during the day we will try and contact you (please can you make sure your contact numbers are up to date, also an e-mail address may be useful?


�THIS WILL BE TO RAND FARM ON MONDAY 13TH JULY. We will leave from outside school at 9.15 and return for 3.00 see sheet on notice board. PLEASE FILL IN THE FORM ASAP AND RETURN WITH ANY MONEY BY WEDNESDAY 1ST JULY BY POSTING IT IN THE BOX IN AN ENVELOPE MARKED TRIP MONEY.





�


SCHOOL HAS ASKED US TO REMIND YOU OF THE FOLLOWING 


No cars to enter school grounds always use the path when walking to ladybirds, no dogs allowed on school property and do not block the school gates when parking.


Please remember to shut the gate when dropping off and picking up your children.


� PLEASE CAN YOU ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THE APPROPRIATE CLOTHING FOR THE WEATHER (sun hats, glasses, etc)? ALSO CAN YOU MAKE SURE ALL CLOTHING AND SHOES ARE LABELLED? Have you signed the sun cream form??? PLEASE CAN YOU APPLY SUN CREAM BEFORE YOUR CHILD COMES TO LADYBIRDS?


�This is located on the lunch trolley. Please keep checking as some parents seem to have lots of letters in their Childs envelope. There is also a red folder with policies and procedures for parents to look at.


If you have an e-mail address we can e-mail you all your letters (please give it to Louise if you want to use this service)

















